Sent: 07 May 2019 13:51

To: LDP

Subject: B1101-Land at Garthdee Road
Hello,

We are emailing as we have just discovered the green space at the junction of Auchinyell
Road and Garthdee Road is to be earmarked for housing as part of the Aberdeen Local
development Plan. We are horrified, there is too much housing especially student
accomodation in Garthdee already. We walk our dog on that area and it would be great if
that area could be planted with trees and turned into a forest. We fully support Gwen's
Garden and there campaign.

We feel very strongly that the remaining green spaces in Garthdee should be preserved. We
have signed the online petition and feel the Council should take into account the residents
of Garthdee's wishes and leave this area so that Gwen's Garden can flourish and develop
into a Community Garden and become a beauty spot which residents can use and enjoy.
Please take our views seriously and take them into account when a decsion is made.

Kind Regards

Karen and Yvonne Towns






